
  
 

 

 
 

   

 

 
 

    

  
 

       
        

     
  

    

 
    

       
    
  

 
     

   
 

  
 

   

    

  

    
 

   
  

   

    
    

 

 
   

 

     

     

 
    

     

 

‘Moving Forward Together’ (MFT) 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

What is ‘Moving Forward Together’ (MFT)? 

Moving Forward Together refers to a period of engagement, consultation and 
planning about the way healthcare and social care services are organised/delivered. 
Over the last 18 months clinicians, managers and planners from NHS GGC and East 
Dunbartonshire Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) have been working 
together and engaging with patient’s, service users, carers, the public and staff to 
develop plans for a better healthcare and social care system for East Dunbartonshire 
and NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde. 

How will Moving Forward Together work for East Dunbartonshire residents? 

The Moving Forward Together vision is to deliver a model of care which focuses on 
delivering the care a person needs as locally as possible whenever possible. It aims 
to provide safe, effective and timely access to high quality services as required. 

How will Moving Forward Together be organised? 

This new system of care will be organised to provide safe, effective person-centred 
and sustainable care to meet the current and future healthcare and social care 
needs of our population. It will be designed to: 

	 Support and empower people to improve their own health 

	 Support people to live independently at home for longer 

	 Empower and support people to manage their own long term conditions 

	 Enable people to access high quality primary and community care services close 
to home 

	 Provide access to world class hospital based care when it is required and cannot 
be provided in the community 

	 Deliver hospital care on an ambulatory or day case basis whenever possible 

	 Provide highly specialist hospital services for the people of East Dunbartonshire in 
Greater Glasgow and Clyde and for some services in the West of Scotland 

Where can I find out more information? 

We are holding two engagement events for our residents: 

 April 5 2019, 9:30am, Memorial Hall, Bishopbriggs, and;
 
 April 5 2019, 1:30pm, Bearsden Hub
 

For more details please contact; Anthony Craig, HSCP - Development Officer, 
Telephone; 0141 578 8658. Email: ED.Healthimprovementteam@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
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